TALL PINE DISTRICT
WEBELOS ACTIVITY PIN and
BOY SCOUT MERIT BADGE COLLEGE
May 30, 2009
GENERAL INFORMATION

‘When: Saturday, May 30, 2009

Registration, 8:15-8:45a.m.: Opening Ceremony, 8:45 a.m.

Sessions from 9:00 a.m. until 12:00 and 1:00 p.m. until 4:00 p.m.
Where: Park Library, Preston Street, Central Michigan University, Mt. Pleasant
Cost: $5.00
Lunch: Lunch is not provided. Bring a sack lunch with beverage to be eaten in the library café or walk
to Arby’s, Taco Bell, Pizza Hut, or McDonald’s. Chaperones are not provided if you choose to leave the
library building for lunch. Webelos dens and Boy Scout troops need to provide their own chaperones for
lunch trips and must file their own tour permits to visit Central Michigan University.

WEBELOS ACTIVITY PINS OFFERED
HALF DAY PINS
Engineer Readyman Scientist
Handyman Traveler

BOY SCOUT MERIT BADGES OFFERED

HALF DAY BADGES FULL DAY BADGES
American Heritage Archery

Citizenship in the Nation Automotive Maintenance
Citizenship in the World Aviation

Computers Camping

Emergency Preparedness Communications

Family Life Cycling

Mammal Study Space Exploration

Personal Management

Notes to Scouts and their Leaders

e We are guests in the Library. Please remember to use quiet voices and be respectful of others. Remain in
your classroom and do not wander around the Library.

e Google meritbadge.com and click on Merit Badge Worksheets. Some of the Merit Badges require you to
print out the worksheets. At this site you will also be able to select Worksheets for Webelos Pins.

e Be prepared and have pre-requirements completed. You must bring written proof of all pre-requirements.

* You must bring a blue merit badge card signed by your unit leader for each merit badge. No merit badge
cards will be provided by the counselor.

e Enrollment for specific sessions may be limited. Enrollment will be on a first come-first served basis
determined by receipt of application form with payment.

e Parking is located to the east of the library building. Parking is unrestricted on Saturday.

Please remember that you are Scouts and should live up to the Scout Law.

e Scouts and counselors may bring into the library beverages in containers with secrew on caps or in
travel mugs. Scouts and counselors may not bring cans or covered cups from fast food restaurants
(including either soda or coffee cups) into the library rooms where sessions will be held. Also, no
food may be eaten in the rooms where the sessions are held.



